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Dear Planning Inspectorate
 
The planned A303 road scheme and tunnel at Stonehenge should be
reconsidered and cancelled.
 
The scheme will destroy irreplaceable archaeological evidence , in and
around the Stonehenge site even if a rescue dig is implemented.
 
The proposed scheme will increase car movements and therefore associated
air and noise pollution. This cannot be justified within the new government
commitment to a “Zero Carbon” agenda.
 
Given the above , the proposals  do not represent value for money on any
Cost Benefit Analysis basis and should be scrapped as soon as possible.
 
Yours Sincerely
 
Tony Pisacane




